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Marcia Moermond - 773 White Bear Ave Update

From: Diana Knobel Turner <diana@steps2forgiveness.com>
To: Mia Vang <legislativehearings @ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Date: 5/29/2012 12:53 PM

Subject: 773 White Bear Ave Update

Dear Ms. Vang,

I have a request for Marsha Moermond to extend the deadline another two weeks, till June 19th.
May I request that through you or should I contact her directly?

I will have the majority of items taken cared of by June 6th, but we haven't been able to finish
making the woodchip paths around the beds due to the extreme amount of rain. The Thursday
YMCA youth group who was scheduled had to be cancel last Thurs, because of thunder and
lightening, and everything was too wet to work without causing damage to ground and plants.
Since a majority of the small group are Seniors they are not available this next Thurs due to
preparing for graduation for the next two weeks. I won't be able to get them out until June 14th,
and then the final tidy up. Could she please send Ms Seeley out on June 19th?

I would really appreciate this. As I said, I will be working on the other items and making
improvements all along till then for the final inspection.

Let me know what I need to do to follow up oK? Thanks, + D
Diana K. Turner

Verde Productions: Vibrant People, Vibrant Planet
651.208.0362

"One can have no smaller or greater mastery than mastery of oneself."
Leonardo DaVinci

"Having hope and trying to do something, even in the face of disappointing odds and tremendous problems, is not
naive optimism. It is our best choice. It is our only choice.”

~ Andrew Light, environmental philosopher at New York University
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